
 
 

Leppington, Birch Hill, Bracknell, RG12 7WW 
Headteacher: Michael Dillon B Ed (Hons) MA 

 

Thursday, 23 June 2022 

 

 
phone: 01344-455815 fax: 01344-306573 email:  secretary@birchhillprimaryschool.co.uk  head@birchhillprimaryschool.co.uk  www.birchhillprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

       

    Wilde Week Event at South Hill Park Arts Centre 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Further to our previous communication about the forthcoming event at South Hill Park, we have a couple of 

requests: 

 

 Junk Modelling: One of the sessions that the children will take part in is a junk modelling activity. We will be 
taking contributions of recyclable materials for this session in the week leading up to the event (week 
beginning Monday 11th July) all contributions will be gratefully received.  
 

 Photographs: The event organisers have asked that we collect parent permission for photographs to be 
taken during the event. These photographs may be used for marketing materials for South Hill Park. 
 

Please fill in and return the permission slip below. 

 

With Regards 

The Year 3 Team 

 

 

 

I give / do not give my permission for (child’s name)_________________________ to be photographed 

during the Wilde Week event at South Hill Park. I understand that these photos maybe used in marketing 

material for South Hill Park. 

 

Signed _____________________________ 

 

Print Name __________________________ 
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